
Hague  Conference’s
Recommendations  on  Abduction
Convention
On June 10th, 2011, the Sixth Meeting of the Special Commission to review the
practical  operation of the Hague Abduction and Child Protection Conventions
concluded  with  recommendations  for  judges,  other  government  officials  and
experts to consider when confronted with Convention issues.

See the press release of the Hague Conference on Private International Law here.
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